
 
 

TO:   Board of Trustees 

FROM: Orinthia Montague, President 

DATE:  July 19, 2018 

SUBJECT: President’s Report to the Board 

 

Enrollment  
 
As of this morning’s enrollment report we are at approximately 63% of our enrollment goal for 
the fall semester.  Several additional START Programs are scheduled including an Instant Admit 
Day.  We need approximately 702 full-time and 294 part-time students (new, returning, transfer, 
reinstates) to meet our enrollment projections.  
 
Concurrent Enrollment  
 
The College under the direction of SUNY is being directed to address how we bill students and 
school districts for the concurrent enrollment program.  This conversation began many years ago 
and while there is still some disagreement regarding the interpretation of the state statute we are 
one of only three community colleges to not be in compliance with what has interpreted from  
statute.   
 

Miscellaneous 

6/27 & 6/28 Attended Guided Pathways Institute  

7/16  Meeting with John Rudd regarding collaborative nursing program partnership 

7/18  College closed due to water main break 

 

 


